
From: Jennifer Williams <membership@oapsb.ca>  
Sent: February 27, 2025 12:48 PM 
Subject: Reminder: OPP Detachment Board Naming 

 

Reminders for OPP Detachment Boards 

OPP Detachment Board Naming Process 

 

 

As provided to all of you in a previous email, the OAPSB was advised by the Ministry 
that they are supporting the local naming of detachment board(s). The name of the 
detachment board must represent the catchment area that the board is responsible for. 
For boards with more than one municipality within the catchment area, OAPSB is 
recommending that the Terms of Reference document with the municipalities include: 

 The name the board will be operating as locally 

 How the board is identified and described within O.Reg. 135/24 

Further, OAPSB is recommending that detachment board(s) create a bylaw that states: 

As outlined in Ontario Regulation 135/24, this board is an OPP Detachment Board in the 
_____ geographical area serviced by the _____ Detachment. 



Until such time as the CSPA or O. Reg. 135/24 is amended to reflect the name of our 
Detachment Board in the corresponding table within O. Reg. 135/24, this Board will be 
operating as ______ Board. 

This recommendation does not preclude boards from seeking their own legal advice 
regarding the naming of the OPP Detachment Board(s). 

In order to expedite the creation of the OPP Detachment Board logos, once your board 
has met to confirm your board name, we ask that ALL OPP Detachment Boards provide 
an email stating the Detachment Board name along with a copy of the associate bylaw 
(bylaw only required if operating name is different than what is in OReg 135/24) to both 
oapsb@oapsb.ca and opp.strategy.management@opp.ca. 

 Please title this email OPP Detachment Board Name - the name of your board by 
March 31, 2025. 

Connect With Us! 
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